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Representatives from the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), 
Flagler County, the City of Flagler Beach, and Volusia County, are exploring 
options to repair and strengthen approximately 13 miles of State Road (S.R.) 
A1A in Flagler and Volusia counties.  Specifically, the mission of the S.R. 
A1A Resiliency Strike Team is to make the Scenic S.R. A1A System, 
including the roadway, beaches and dunes, serviceable, functional, and 
resilient for decades to come. 
 

The Strike Team was formed in response to the recent damage to areas of 
S.R. A1A from Hurricanes Ian and Nicole. The team will partner with the local 
community, as well as regional, state and federal agencies, to evaluate a 
wide range of potential solutions to advance to design and construction. The 
team expects that different alternatives may be used along the corridor, 
depending on the specific needs for that area. 
 

The plan is focusing on the segment of S.R. A1A from Roberta Road in 
Ormond by the Sea, Volusia County, to Osprey Drive in Beverly Beach, 
Flagler County. The goals are to find solutions to: 

• Preserve the scenic vistas of this amazing state treasure for decades to 
come 

• Preserve & protect the ability of S.R. A1A to serve as a scenic 
transportation corridor for the local & state community 

• Preserve the natural environmental benefits of this vital transportation 
corridor 

• Enhance the technology & service benefits available along the corridor to 
improve public safety and create educational opportunities for the public 

• Partner with the coastal communities, local, state, and federal 
governmental entities in order to layer in additional protective measures 

 

Community listening sessions in each county are expected to occur in 
January 2023 to provide residents, businesses, property owners and other 
interested individuals an opportunity to provide ideas and feedback. 
 

To help keep the community informed along the way, the community is 
invited to sign up for regular email updates about the team’s progress, as well 
as ongoing repairs. If you would like to be added to the email distribution list, 
please send an email the team at D5-A1AFlaglerVolusia@dot.state.fl.us. 
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Tentative Schedule Contact Information: 

Catalina Chacon, P.E. 
FDOT Strategic Initiatives Manager 
386-943-5039 
Catalina.Chacon@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Ty Garner 
FDOT Project Manager 
386-943-5299 
Ty.Garner@dot.state.fl.us  

12-01-2022 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Numbers: 452443-1 and 452444-1 
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